
A Public Hearing Meeting of the Town of Willing, County of Allegany and the State of New York was 
held at the Town Hall, 1431 State Route 19 South on the 14th, day of November, 2016 at 6:30pm for the 
discussion of the 2017 Preliminary Budget. 
 
Present: Supervisor Wightman,Councilwoman Roeske, Councilmen: Wiedemann, Fanton and Smith, 
Highway Superintendent Matteson and Clerk Buchholz 
 
Guests:  None 
 
Supervisor Wightman called the meeting to order at 6:30pm.   
 
     He then shared an overview of the budget to include the allowed Tax levy cap, Tax levy increase, 
and actual Tax rate increase.  He also shared that no raises were given except for what is in the current 
union agreement.  Also, discussed was the increases in NYS Retirement and Medical Insurance as well 
the cost of the recent Town wide REVAL. 
     He also shared that money was designated for the equipment fund and what the total of the Towns 
CD funds are at this time. 
 
     With no further discussion, Councilman Wiedemann moved to adjourn the Public Hearing, 
Councilman Smith seconded and said meeting was adjourned at 6:55pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Deborah J Buchholz 
Town of Willing Clerk 
11/14/2016 
 
 


